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MARKETS AND SECURITIES REGULATION DEPARTMENT

NOTICE

Subject: CHANGE OF MSRD E-MAIL

Please be informed that the Markets and Securities Regulation
Department (MSRD) has changed its e-mail address from

msrd covid19@sec.gov.ph to msrdsubmission@sec.gov.ph.

Any transactions with the department, shall be e-mailed to its
new e-mail address msrdsubmission@sec.gov.ph.

For everyone’s information and guidance.

Issued on 03 October 2023.



